
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Friday 21st October 2022 

What a fantastic first half term we have had!  

This half term we have focussed on learning all about ourselves and our peers. We have been 

busy making friends and become independent whilst at Nursery.  

This week, we have been having lots of fun with lots of different activities that have been put 

out for us to play with! We have been drawing, building, making and much more!  

On Wednesday, it was the most important day – School Photo Day! We had our smiles at the 

ready and Miss Smith knew we had been practising!!  

Next half term we will be focussing on Celebrations and learning all about the different 

festivals and events coming up.   

Reminder: Next week is half term.  

We return back to school on Wednesday 2nd November!  

 

As Halloween falls on the 

Monday during half term, we will 

be having some spooky activities 

out for the children’s return!  

On Friday 4th November children 

can come dressed to school in 

Spooky costumes for a little 

party in Nursery! 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Rosa for having 

a fantastic week in Nursery and being super 

helpful!   

Dolphins (morning children): Annabelle for 

coming to Nursery with a big smile and being 

kind and helpful.  

Whales (afternoon children): Shilo for being 

kind, caring and helpful in Nursery every 

afternoon!    

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


